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Deer remediation program 

As we were unable to attend the public hearing on Dec . 6, my wife and I would like to 
fully endorse the proposed program to reduce significantly the deer population in Cayuga 
Heights, by whatever means is most appropriate and effective . Please let us know if there 
is anything we can do to further support this action . 

Sincerely, Richard and Janet Hale,  
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